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Dear San Jose AGO members:

This is a short update bulletin with the following items:

1. Updated time for this Friday’s October 28 Halloween Concert with young
organists performing at the Congregational Church of San Mateo: the program
begins at 8:00 pm (not 7:00 as previously published). Come support the next
generation of organists, and have some Halloween fun!

2. This Sunday at 5:00 pm there is a one-hour concert followed by reception at St.
Mark’s Episcopal church in Palo Alto. See the flyer and program below. This
looks to be a very interesting concert, played by Joy-Leilani Garbutt, PhD and
current Director of Music at St. Luke’s San Francisco, who will play a program
of all women composers. Dr. Garbutt received a Fulbright scholarship, spending
a year in France studying 20th-century organ music by female composers, and
is co-founder of the Boulanger Initiative (click here to learn more).

3. There are 2 new job listings (see below under the concert flyer)
4. The deadline for the next newsletter is Monday, Nov. 14. Please use the button

at the very bottom to submit all of your holiday concerts, job listings, and
submitted articles and photos (high-res jpegs, please).
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Ms. Leilani will be featured in a solo performance this Sunday at St.Mark’s Episcopal
Church, 600 Colorado Ave., Palo Alto. AGO members, students and seniors attend
for $10. Kids are free. Other adults: $20 suggested.



Job Listings

Choir Director: The Protestant church in The Villages is seeking a Choir Director to direct a four-
part church choir. This group currently rehearses on Tuesday afternoons, but that time is flexible.
The choir sings for worship on Sunday mornings at 10 am. The salary is negotiable, as well as the
rehearsal schedule. More information and arrangements can be made by contacting Carol Strong:
Cstrong8430@gmail.com

Canon Director of Music: Grace Cathedral, San Francisco. Visit the national AGO job board and
log in as an AGO member to read the full job description. Email address for applications is:
jobs@gracecathedral.org
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